
 

 

February 7, 2017  
 

Neighborhood Meeting on the Proposed Rousseaus’ 
Boulevard Tract Landmark District 

 
Join San Francisco Planning to help celebrate and preserve the history and unique character 
of the Rousseaus’ Boulevard Tract homes, soon to be considered for Landmark District 
designation.  

 
Landmark districts are unique and irreplaceable assets to the City, serving to enhance and 
protect many of the physical surroundings in which past generations lived. The Rousseaus’ 
Boulevard Tract homes, known for their whimsical Storybook Style architecture, were built 
among the sand dunes of the Sunset District in 1932 and 1933 by brothers Oliver and Arthur 
Rousseau.  

  
This meeting will include an in-depth conversation on alterations and the building permit review 
process specifically for Landmark buildings. Preservation planners will be on hand to answer 
questions about the proposed Landmark designation, as well as any questions about your 
home improvement project and what the general permit review process means for you. 
 

 

Tuesday, February 7, 2017 
6:00pm - 7:30pm 

 

Grace Lutheran Church 
3201 Ulloa Street @ 33rd Avenue 

 
RSVP: Email: rousseausboulevard@sfgov.org or call Shannon Ferguson at: 415.575.9074 

 
Draft materials for discussion will be available for review on January 25, 2017 at              
http://sf-planning.org/rousseau-boulevard. Learn more about this and other historic 
preservation efforts at http://sf-planning.org/historic-preservation.  
 

 
 
Accessibility: Grace Lutheran Church is ADA accessible. For other disability accommodations 
or language assistance, please contact Candace SooHoo at candace.soohoo@sfgov.org or 
415-575-9157 no later than January 27, 2017. 
 

中文詢問請電:  415.575.9010 | Para Información en Español Llamar al: 415.575.9010    
Para sa Impormasyon sa Tagalog Tumawag sa:  415.575.9121 

http://sf-planning.org/rousseau-boulevard
http://sf-planning.org/historic-preservation

